
 December 10, 2018 Council Special Dinner Meeting DRAFT                                                   

 

CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Monday, December 10, 2018     Room 303– Shoreline City Hall 

5:15 p.m.       17500 Midvale Avenue North 

 

PRESENT: Mayor Hall, Deputy Mayor Salomon, Councilmembers Chang, McGlashan, 

McConnell, Roberts, and Scully 

 

ABSENT:     None 

 

STAFF: Debbie Tarry, City Manager; John Norris, Assistant City Manager; Rob Beem, 

Community Services Manager; Constance Perenyi, Neighborhoods Coordinator 

 

GUESTS:  Stephanie Angelis and Nicole Flanagan, Ballinger Neighborhood Association; 

Bill Dwyer and Jean Hilde,  Briarcrest Neighborhood Association; Jay Sundahl,  

Echo Lake Neighborhood Association; Maria Ales, Trevor Rain-Water, and 

Krista Tenney, Highland Terrace Neighborhood Association; Andy McRea, The 

Highlands; Ann Erickson and Pam Cross, Hillwood Neighborhood Association; 

Domenick Dellino and Brian Branagan, Innis Arden Neighborhood Association; 

Dan Dale, North City Neighborhood Association; Marie Ammerman and Chris 

Goodwin, Parkwood Neighborhood Association; Sheri Ashleman and Tom 

Petersen, Richmond Beach Neighborhood Association; Pete Gerhard and Kathy 

Plant, Richmond Highlands Neighborhood Association; Jeff Eisenbrey and Patty 

Hale, Ridgecrest Neighborhood Association; Paula Anderson and Michele Moyes, 

Westminster Triangle. 

 

At 5:15 p.m., the meeting was called to order by Mayor Hall. 

 

After a welcome by the Mayor, the City Council and members of the Council of Neighborhoods 

(CON) enjoyed dinner together and discussed neighborhood accomplishments in 2018. The 

Mayor thanked CON members for their work, reported on City accomplishments in 2018, and 

reiterated the City’s commitment to diversity and inclusion. Constance Perenyi, Neighborhoods 

Coordinator, directed attention to how neighborhoods created opportunities to welcome new 

residents in 2018 (slideshow) and invited all to the January CON meeting for a panel discussion. 

Stephanie Angelis, CON Chair, talked about the importance of inclusivity in neighborhoods, and 

invited CON members to share ideas about how to welcome even more people in 2019. 

 

At 6:15 p.m., the meeting was adjourned.   

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Constance Perenyi, Neighborhoods Coordinator 

7a3-1


	Draft minutes 12/10/18 Dinner Mtng.



